
Mark 
 
I would like to talk to you regarding our situation with out water license in the Burnett River. 
 
  My father was killed nearly 7 years ago ( having lived on the property all of his 76 years)  with the property 
now beeing sold but due to Sunwater and their rules and regulations they will not see fit to help us dispose of 
these licenses.  If Sunwater would let us sell into a different zone we could sell it tomorrow but due to them 
owning water from Kirra weir they see fit to look after themselves and not the producers. The quarterly bill 
for keeping these licenses without using water is a disgrace and they won’t see fit to listen or help our 
situation. Mum is now 85 and struggles with the amount of money going out and not being able to finalize 
his affairs. 
 
Would appreciate time to talk to you to see if you have any suggestions as to how we can dispose of this water 
and close my father estate.  
 
Many Thanks 
Karen MacDonald 
PO Box 7094 
Hervey Bay 4655 
0429654168 
0741946980 
koalacitrus@exemail.com.au 
 
 


